
From: Podolak, Lori
To: Garcia Santos, Norma
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Review of Draft CoC for the Model No. 680-OP
Date: Monday, June 08, 2020 9:45:33 AM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.png

Norma,
 
Your draft looks good.  I have no comments.
 
 
Lori Podolak
Senior RA/QA Specialist
 

QSA Global, Inc.
40 North Avenue Burlington, MA 01803 USA
781-272-2000 800-815-1383 (toll free)
qsa-global.com 

    
 
 
 
 

From: Garcia Santos, Norma <Norma.GarciaSantos@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 9:16 AM
To: Podolak, Lori <Lori.Podolak@qsa-global.com>
Subject: Review of Draft CoC for the Model No. 680-OP
 
Good morning Lori,
 
Attached is the Draft CoC for the Model No. 680-OP for your review.  I will appreciate your
review by June 10.
 
Thanks in advance,
 

Norma Garcia Santos
Project Manager
Division of Fuel Management
Office of Nuclear Material
  Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
 
Telephone No.:  301-415-6999
Email:  Norma.Garcia-Santos@nrc.gov
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on behalf of the addressee you may not copy or use it, or disclose it 
to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please 
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